
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Auditions will be held on 
Tuesday, September 14th 
from 3-6p.m. in the Band 

room at Alvarado!! 
 

You do not need to know how to play an instrument 
or even be in the band. 

 
Please come and check out the most exciting group of 

the year. 
 

Contact Mr. Krumbine for any further questions at: 
skrumbine@rowland.k12.ca.us 


